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Dear All,  
 
On behalf of the EuroEcho-Imaging Scientific Committee and EACVI President, Professor 
B. Popescu, FESC, we are delighted to report a record 3,973 participants, from 90 
countries, attended EuroEcho-Imaging 2017! 
 
Now it’s time to start planning our next success. We are pleased to invite you to submit 
your session proposals by 15 January for EuroEcho-Imaging 2018, taking place from 5 to 
8 December in Milan, Italy. 
 
Your contribution is invaluable for us to meet the challenge of creating an even greater 
programme for 2018. 

 

    

Submit your proposals  

     

Please note that not all proposals will be presented as submitted; some may be merged 
with other sessions or amended. However, the Programme Committee will carefully 
consider all submissions received. Thank you in advance for your input. 
 
We take this opportunity to send you our best wishes for the Holiday Season and look 
forward to working with you in the New Year towards an outstanding congress. 
 
The EuroEcho-Imaging Team 

 

    

 

  

 

  

  Our Diversity is Our Strength   
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